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Parent Meetings – Reminder that in order to accommodate all parents as efficiently as we 

can all children will finish school on Monday 9th November and Tuesday 10th November 

at 2pm. Please note numbers in the After School Club may increase on these 2 days, so 

please book your child as early as possible as we have a limited number of places.  

 

Harvest – A big thank you to all parents, relatives and friends who attended our Harvest 

Service. We think it was the biggest turnout we have  ever had and thanks to your kind 

donations we raised over £130 for SANDS, one of our chosen charities for this year. 

 

Survey – Many thanks to all the parents who took part in our online survey. Your thoughts 

and opinions are vital so as we are all involved in your children’s learning. A copy of these 

results enclosed for your information.   

 
Photographs– anyone who wishes to order photographs, could they please return the 

envelope and relevant payment to the office by this Friday, 6th November, so the orders 

can be processed.   

 

Disco – A big thank you to all the PTA members and staff who helped out at our disco. We 

raised over £200 and we hope to use this money to help fund buses for the choir, who will 

be singing in Foyleside for charity events in December. The children were so well behaved 

and really seemed to enjoy themselves, and didn’t seem to mind the choice of music the DJ 

was playing! 

 

PTA – We have a very dedicated PTA again this year. Their raffle raised over £500 for 

PTA funds. The PTA have also paid for Mathletics within the school this year. Children 

from P4 to P7 will be able to use this in school and at home to build up their maths skills. 

We really appreciate all the help and support the PTA give us during the year.  

 

Dates – Some afterschools clubs will finish on the following dates: 

Circus Skills - last session on Wednesday 4th November. P1 to P4 Football – last session on 

Friday 20th November, Dance – last session on Thursday 26th November and Speech & 

Drama – last session on Tuesday 8th December.  

 

Website – our new website www.newbuildingsps.co.uk will go live on Monday 9th November. 

Please visit the site and let us know what you think.  
 

 

 

K Baldrick (Acting Principal) 

http://www.newbuildingsps.co.uk/

